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From: Ruben Salazar <algravez@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 5:35 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Cc: algravez(@hotmail.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Ruben Salazar in Calexico, CA

[ would like to state that even at my current situation where I'm just starting to invest in forex, it is with great delusion that
some of the advantages that this market offers would be loss if the government passes "the new proposal”.

I prefer to have options and if the client, after researching wants to run controlled risks can and should have the LIBERTY to
do so.

Please reconsider the repercussions of this proposal, as many of us could search for options outside the States in a more
competitive country.

Thanks

Ruben Salazar
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